Danish Health Authority fears viruses in the computer and therefore cannot keep up to date with int. scientific studies

We bring here a sample of the correspondence on masks between Lene Bang and the Health Authority's information officer Kashifah Ashraf

from Lene Bang, Juli 2022

Dear Kashifah Ashraf,

You write that you are unable to deal with the links and documents submitted. May I ask - why? If it is a problem that they are in English, then perhaps you have a colleague who is more proficient in English.

Is it because you don't think it's within the remit of the Health Authority to keep you up to date on a given health issue? I can't imagine it is, as new information can easily emerge in relation to what you have already written in your material as you become more knowledgeable.

Does the Health Authority have a policy that staff should not read links that are submitted that come to completely different conclusions? If so, why should Danes not be updated on the latest studies and their conclusions?

We have the Health Authority to look after all of us, including our collective hero, Jonas Vingegaard, and the other cyclists whom we have just celebrated in the Tour de France. They are riding around with gags on, despite all the evidence that they are dangerous and ineffective.

This is shown, among other things, by the link below from the Brownstone Institute where 150 studies document that gags both harm and are ineffective. And here you have to deal with all those links, '150+ studies on masks'.

A critical review of the Health Department's own brochure on gagging doesn't exactly provide much evidence for the wisdom of this huge measure.

Feel free to send me studies that prove that there are absolutely NO side effects from using gags I know, of course, that we don't currently have gag requirements anywhere, but that's not the same as, once and for all, having it established in public that they are harmful to health. You write that people are free to use gagging. Here people need proper guidance from the Health Authority about it being harmful to health, because many people have got the misconception that it is good for something.

I can't imagine that you, and the Health Authority, would have any interest in keeping these serious studies from the public. It is about our health and it is about placing responsibility when people get sick from the mouthpieces. It's a very big responsibility, you, personally, and every single of your colleagues in the Department of Health is taking on. Not warning someone of a known danger - that's a crime.

We pay our government institutions to take care of us. Therefore, the only responsible thing to do would be to immediately go out in public and WARN against the muzzles.

With kind regards, Lene Bang

from Kashifah Ashraf, a few days later

Dear Lene,

Thank you for your follow-up.

This is partly due to the fact that we have to be careful with regard to viruses, spamware and the like. In addition, it is also our responsibility to keep up to date with research, scientific studies and experiences from abroad. We mainly base our covid-19 recommendations on these elements and publish them on our website.

As written before, you can read about our knowledge and experience in each area, on our website.

Have a nice day.

Best regards, Kashifah Ashraf

Information Officer Health Authority Information Centre T +45 72 22 74 00 sst@sst.dk The Information Centre responds to enquiries from both the Medicines Agency and the Health Authority





If you smoke it like a drug, it will harm you. But if you use it as a herb it will cure you.